
Dear Valued Customer, 

We hope this message finds you well. At [Utility Company Name], we are committed to 

providing you with the best service possible. To continue improving our offerings, we would like 

to request your feedback regarding your recent utility consumption experience. 

Your insights are invaluable to us and will help us enhance our services. We encourage you to 

share any thoughts or suggestions you may have about your utility consumption, billing 

processes, or overall experience. 

Feedback Questions: 

• How satisfied are you with your current utility consumption services? 

• Have you encountered any issues with your billing statement? 

• What improvements would you suggest to enhance your experience? 

Please respond to this email or fill out our online feedback form at [link to feedback form]. Your 

feedback will be kept confidential and will only be used to improve our services. 

Thank you for your time and support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Utility Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


